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I have been an employee of Cisco Systems, Inc. for about 3 years. Before that, I was employed by 
Lucent Technologies and before that by AT&T Bell Labs for 17 years. I am quite concerned about the 
proposal to force companies to expense stock options. Stock options are a way for our company to 
incent my associates to do the best job they can for our company. There are no really fair or good ways 
to calculate the value of these options; each method has its disadvantages. I notice that several 
companies have decided to expense options as "the easy way out". Their business models did not make 
use of stock options as a way to make their company great, so it was easy for them to make some 
publicity by saying they would start expensing them. Our company (Cisco) does use stock options 
effectively. 

I would like to encourage you to allow our company to compete on a worldwide basis using this 
valuable tool. I fear that if we make this tool more expensive, we will become less competitive with our 
overseas competitors and we will lose jobs. There are many more reasons forcing companies to expense 
options is a bad idea. Please reconsider the FASB' s position on this. 

Bruce Galler 
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